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16-19 COVID Catch Up Funding Statement 

 

At Sir Thomas Fremantle School, the COVID -19 Catch Up fund has been used to providing greater 

access to a range of opportunities and resources. The list below, which is not exhaustive, is a summary 

of the main areas of spend which are: 

● Ensuring and supporting access to online subject support, including providing access to laptops 

where needed.   

● Access to subject textbooks for use in independent learning areas.  

● In school 1:1 and small group support in subject specific (for example GCSE Maths & English resit 

interventions)  

● Subject teaching and learning resources, including access to online careers and university 

information through UniFrog  

● Subject revision resources 

Impact will primarily be measured on progress between assessment points, this includes formal 

examinations (now internal with the move to teacher assessment for exam year groups). 

 

 

 

 

 


